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The meeting was called to order at 7:00 am in the gymnasium at Ellis School, 432 Main Street in 

Fremont, as Selectmen attended and assisted at the polling location for local Town and School District 

Elections. 

 

Present were Selectmen Gene Cordes, Neal Janvrin, and Roger Barham as well as election officials 

throughout the day and voters. 

 

Voting took place for all Town and School District officers and Warrant Articles with polling is open 

from 7:00 am to 8:00 pm. 

 

During the day in addition to talking with voters and manning the ID station just inside the polls, the 

Board drafted a letter to Representatives Dan Itse and Scott Wallace regarding House Bill 1381 on utility 

assessments.  The Board feels strongly that this bill should be killed as it results in significant tax revenue 

loss to the Town of Fremont, which will be made up by residential taxpayers.   

 

Selectmen also drafted a letter to the Fire Rescue Membership with the amended Points Plan which is a 

temporary plan to be in place through the current points plan year (11/01/2017 to 10/31/2018).  This will 

be another topic for the upcoming MRI session. 

 

Selectmen remained at the polls (with breaks for lunch); through the counting and sealing of ballot boxes 

at the end of the evening. 

 

The Board’s meeting officially closed at 8:00 pm. 

 

 

       

 

 

 


